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STATEMENT BY MALAYSIA

REVIEW OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO
39TH SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

1-12 NOVEMBER 2021
Malaysia thanks Trinidad and Tobago for its report presentation. 
2. Malaysia is pleased to note that the UPR has been instrumental in furthering Trinidad and Tobago’s national human rights agenda.  
3. We welcome the Government’s efforts to implement UPR recommendations from previous reviews including those made by Malaysia. We laud Trinidad and Tobago for increasing national minimum wage and providing support services and grants for vulnerable groups including older persons and persons with disabilities. In further fulfilling its human rights obligations, we encourage Trinidad and Tobago to continue consulting relevant tools and mechanisms including those available within the ambit of the Human Rights Council.  
4. In the spirit of constructive engagement, Malaysia recommends the following:
4.1. 
Take steps to establish National Human Rights Institution in accordance with the Paris Principles;
4.2.
Continue taking steps to ensure robust social protection measures for vulnerable groups; and
4.3.
Provide effective access for women to comprehensive information and services on sexual and reproductive health.
5. Malaysia wishes Trinidad and Tobago a successful review. 
Thank you.
GENEVA

9 November 2021
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